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Minutes of the July 14, 2020 
Conference Call of the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy 

Tuesday, July 14, 2020 

3:30 p.m. Pursuant to Section 3796.14(B)(3) of the Revised Code, the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy 
convened a telephone conference call for the purpose of considering summary suspensions as 
authorized by Section 3796.14 of the Revised Code and Rule 3796:7-2-09(A) of the Ohio 
Administrative Code with the following members present: 

Jennifer M. Rudell, RPh; Shawn C. Wilt, RPh; Joshua M. Cox, RPh; Megan E. Marchal, RPh; Fred 
M. Weaver, RPh; Trina Buettner, RPh; and Richard J. Newlon, Public Member.

Also present were Nicole Dehner, Chief Legal Counsel; Sharon Maerten-Moore, Director of 
Medical Marijuana; Blair Cathcart, Director of Information Services; Thomas Pyles, Chief of 
Investigations; Justin Sheridan, Senior Legal Counsel; Michelle Siba, Senior Legal Counsel; Ashely 
Gilbert, Senior Legal Counsel; Joe Koltak, Senior Legal Counsel, Henry Appel, Assistant Attorney 
General, Paula Economus, Legal Assistant; and Kathryn Lewis, Legal Assistant. 

R-2021-0036 After hearing Mr. Pyles discuss the significant facts regarding the activities of Medical Marijuana
Patient B.W., Mr. Newlon moved that the Board summarily suspend the Medical Marijuana 
Registration belonging to Medical Marijuana Patient B. W.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Cox 
and approved by the Board: Aye – 6, Nay – 0. 

3:35 p.m. The business of the meeting thus finished, the telephone conference call was ended. 

Date: 
Jennifer Rudell, RPh, President 

Date: 
Steven W. Schierholt, Executive Director 
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